
Assistant Professor in Law
One position, full time (100%)

Jönköping International Business School (JIBS) is looking for an Assistant Professor in Law. JIBS is one of four schools 
within Jönköping University. JIBS offers study programmes and courses in business administration, economics, infor-
matics and law with an international focus. Research at JIBS focuses on entrepreneurship, business renewal and interna-
tionalisation. JIBS has some 2 000 registered students, 200 employees and a turnover of approximately SEK 180 million. 
For more information please visit www.jibs.se. 

The department of Accounting and Law has strong research in the respective fields of accounting and law. We have a 
research focus on the international framework needed to promote entrepreneurship and business renewal and encourage 
working over disciplinary boundaries. The framework of the research profile includes international taxation and interna-
tional accounting standards, international corporate law and corporate governance as well as international contract law 
including regulatory techniques. 

WORKING TASKS / QUALIFICATIONS 

We are looking for an Assistant Professor who has the ambition and capability to develop and conduct research (up to 50 
per cent) and teaching within international trade and/or international contract law. The teaching will mainly be conduc-
ted at Master’s level, such as the Master in Commercial and Tax Law. 

Applicants should have completed their PhD degree and possess a documented record of scholarship and teaching with 
focus on international trade and/or international contract law. Fluency in written and spoken English is compulsory and 
knowledge of or the willingness to learn Swedish is advantageous. 

INFORMATION

Starting date: To be negotiated. 

Salary is decided on an individual basis. Please include your salary request in the application.

For further enquiries about the position, please contact the department head Pernilla Rendahl (pernilla.rendahl@jibs.
hj.se). Union representatives are Stefan Nylander (SACO-s) saco.ihh@jibs.se and Barbara Eklöf (ST) st.ihh@jibs.se. The 
contact phone number for all of the above mentioned is +46 36 10 10 00.

APPLICATION

Please submit, in 3 copies, your letter of application and CV, copies of 5 scientific contributions (in full text), a detai-
led description of your teaching credentials, and a description of your experience.  Please structure your CV based on 
the guidelines for writing a CV available at www.hj.se/jibs/en Research/Research Organisation/JIBS Research Faculty 
Board/Regulations and Guidelines approved by RFB. Applications should be sent to: Jönköping International Business 
School, Att. Registrar, P.O. Box 1026, SE-551 11 Jönköping, Sweden, no later than December 15, 2011. E-mail applica-
tions will not be accepted.

[Please quote reference number 11/144-7.2.2 clearly on your application.]

MADE IN SWEDEN
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